
From: COCOO <info@cocoo.on.ca> 
Date: Wed, May 3, 2023 at 5:30 PM 
Subject: Reminder! Townhall Meeting this Saturday. 
 
 

 

Dear Member,  

The College is pleased to announce that we will have our second Town Hall meeting on Saturday, 
May 6th at 11am.  This will be a hybrid event with guests able to join virtually or in-person at our 
office at 180 Dundas St. W. Toronto.  Space is limited for in-person attendance and will be afforded 
on a first-come-first-serve basis.  Parking is available adjacent to the building and the nearest 
subway stop is St. Patrick’s. 

If you are interested in attending please email Meghan Clarke at mclarke@cocoo.on.ca ASAP. 

All those who RSVP for virtual attendance will be sent a Zoom link in advance of the 
meeting.  Please email Meghan with any questions you wish to ask in advance of the 
meeting.  There will be some opportunity for Q&A following a presentation by the Registrar. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 
Nicole Zwiers B.A (Hons) LLB, LLM 
Registrar/CEO 
College of Chiropodists of Ontario  

 

 

College of Chiropodists of Ontario is located at 180 Dundas Street West, Suite 1901, Toronto, 
ON M5G 1Z8. 
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